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11th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Friday 19th November is Children in Need Day. Along with the rest of the school the children in Early 
Years (Pugwash and Minnows) are invited to wear something spotty or their pjamamas that day. As an 
additional fundraising challenge the children will be taking part in ‘Pedal for Pudsey’ – a sponsored bike 
ride.  
On Friday children will be able to bring their bikes into school for the day and throughout the day the staff 
will be supporting the children to complete laps of the playground on their bikes (balance bikes, trikes 
included).  
 
Please note that children will only be able to take part if they have the correct safety equipment and so all 
children must wear a helmet. We do have a small number of bikes and helemets in school if you are 
unable to send one in but please speak to a member of the team. 
 
Minnows children are to leave and collect their bikes and helmets in their outside area and Pugwash 
children will be able to leave and collect theirs from the undercover area by the side door to the school 
(where buggies are left).  
 
Any questions please speak to a member of staff. The children would love to raise as much money as 
possible so please share our Just Giving page with friends and family 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/minnows  

 
Many thanks for your continue support. 
 
   
 
Vicky Isted 
Foundation Stage Leader 
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